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Year One

Winter News Letter 2013
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back. We hope you had a great half term! 

Literacy

In literacy we will be consolidating your child’s knowledge of using full stops, capital letters and finger spaces in their writing. We will also be working towards using adjectives/WOW words, starting sentences in different ways and using connectives to join sentences together, for example, and, so, but, because. Each child will also be working on their handwriting and letter formations on a regular basis. 

We hope to run a theatre trip if there is enough support, as well as make some performances for you in the run up to Christmas! One of our main books will be “The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch”.

Reading

It is really important that your child is continuing to read at home at least 3 times a week. They do not have to read the whole book at once; just record what they have read in their reading record book. Your support at home has such a massive impact on their reading.
Phonics

Each child will continue to take part in differentiated phonics sessions on a daily basis. They will be working on phase 3, 4 and 5 sounds. They will be encouraged to sound out words and blend them together using their knowledge of these sounds. 

Maths

In mathematics we will be learning the names and properties of 2D and 3D shapes. They will also be learning to count in 2s, 5s and 10s. They will be continuing to develop their knowledge of adding by counting on, subtracting and beginning to solve word problems. 

Topic 

This term our topic will be ‘Light and Dark’. The children will be learning about different light sources, what light sources are used for and different materials such as reflective jackets. They will also be conducting experiments by making predictions, testing their ideas and finding out the results. 

 It is great when there are opportunities at home, which link to school learning. Last term we had a life size skeleton and a pace maker brought in! So if your child wishes to bring anything in to show related to our topic, they will be given opportunities to share their work or resource. 

Have you any torches which your child can use in school over the next few weeks? We will ensure that they are looked after and remain usable on return! 
 Yours sincerely, 
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